Townsend, Erle

From: Sherry Heggers <sherryheggers@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:10 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| do not believe we should be forced to buy an electric car. How would we drive to our camps in the woods when we
wouldn't be able to charge them because we have no electricity. How would we charge them if we lost electricity. If

anyone wants to buy an electric car wonderful if they can afford it. My son use to drive a Tesla. He's a doctor and can
afford it but no one should be forced into buying an electric car especially here in Maine.



